
 
 

 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

Lowestoft Outer Harbour – Fender Repairs NW corner 

of Waveney Dock  

UTC ☒ BST ☐ 

Type Main text of notice  

Mariners and Port-Users are advised that works are scheduled to commence on 

Wednesday 19th January, to refurbish fendering arrangements at Waveney Berth 

No’s 6 and 7 (North West corner of Waveney Dock), in Lowestoft Outer Harbour. 

Works will be undertaken from vessel ‘Flying Hart’, which will be moored alongside 

the berths. Works are anticipated to take between two and three weeks to complete, 

subject to berth operational requirements. All timber and tyre fendering will be 

removed, then replaced by new timber fender sections.  

Works will be managed in attempt to minimise disruption to vessels requiring to land 

fish, or take bunkers at these berths. Vessels are requested to provide as much 

notice as possible for operational requirements in this area, so that works can be 

scheduled or adjusted accordingly. 

When manoeuvring in this dock area, vessels are requested to give the Flying Hart a 

wide berth and pass at slow speed to minimise vessel wash. Flying Hart will be 

monitoring VHF Ch14. 

Please contact Lowestoft Port Control, VHF 14, 01502 572286 (option 3), if further 

information is required. 

 

Divisional Harbour Master East Anglia 

18 January 2022 
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